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5th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

EXCITING NEWS!
We are delighted to tell you that we have managed to book the whole school tickets for the Cinderella
Pantomime at the Hazlitt Theatre, Maidstone for December 2024.
This is a really exciting opportunity for the children to experience the theatre in a fun and interactive
way.

We have split the children into two showings which are as follows:

● Years R-3 Tuesday 3rd December 2024
● Years 4-6 Tuesday 10th December 2024

We have been very lucky to receive a discount from the theatre which means that each ticket is only
£17.

Payment will need to be made via Parentpay by Tuesday 23rd July 2024. This does not need to be
paid all in one go. We are going to provide the option of weekly payments, monthly payments or full
payment whichever suits you best.

We hope you are as excited about this opportunity as we are.

There will be lots more information sent out to you nearer the time about timings, lunches etc.. so
look out for those.

Any questions or concerns please speak to Mrs Betts or Mrs Dalton.

Thank You

Mrs Oakley
Headteacher
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